Date: March 23, 13









President Jacob Zuma c/o One More Generation P.O. Box 143627 Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear President Zuma,

As you know, rhinos are an endangered species. People illegally kill them for their horns. Some poachers just tranquilize them, chop off their horns, and leave them to bleed to death. I don't know about you but to me that sounds like a painful, cruel, horrific death.

With your help we can put a stop to this. Think about those poor rhinos just left out there to die. I used to not care that much about the Earth and the things that live on it, but then I learned about One More Generation. It made me realize that there are other creatures on this planet that need our help. Will you help?

Sincerely,

Victoria Miller

Printed Name: Victoria Miller

Location: _Louisiana USA